
APCC Meeting 
EGSC President’s Conference Room 

March 2, 2016 
4:00 p.m. 

 
Members Present:  Tim Goodman, Lee Cheek, Carmine Palumbo, Randy Carter, Candace Lynn, Ken Homer, Jimmy  
Wedincamp, Caitlyn Coleman 
 
Minutes of the February 4, 2016 APCC meeting were approved as read. 
 
Dr. Goodman presented the Learning Support Policy for Returning and Transfer Students.  It is already what we do, 

we just had to approve for the new Catalog.  The policy as presented was approved. 

Dr. Wedincamp introduced a change to Area D of the core which expanded the elective option in Area D.  It was 

noted that Dr. Goodman would contact the USG to see if this needed the approval of the Council on General 

Education.  The proposal was changed to remove the request for a change in the Area D outcomes.  The proposal 

was approved with the changes. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a proposal for an AA in Teacher Education.  It was approved with no comments. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a proposal for an AA in Business Administration. It was approved with no comments. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a proposal to change the Area F for Psychology to conform to the changes in the USG 

requirements for an AA program of study.  The change in the Area F was approved.  A proposal was submitted for an 

AA in Psychology.  It was approved with corrections for the number of credit hours in Area F. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a request for the approval of two new courses in Political Science course, POLS 2101 and POLS 

2201.  They were approved with no comments, with corrections (the numbering of the course) to the POLS 2101 

course.  This was followed with a request to approve a change in Area F for Political Science.   It was approved with 

no comments.   With the approval of the new Area F, a request was made to approve an AA in Political Science.  The 

Committee approved the request. 

Dr. Cheek introduced a proposal to change the Area F for History.   It was approved with no comments.   A request 

was made to approve an AA in History.  It was approved. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a proposal for a new course in Sociology, Sociology 2000.  It was approved, with changes to the 

course numbering.  A change in Area F for Sociology was approved.  The Committee approved an AA in Sociology. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a request for a new course in Criminal Justice, CRJU 2000.  It will be very similar to the SOCI 

2000 course.  It was approved as submitted.  The Committee approved for a change in Area F for Criminal Justice to 

include the new CRJU 2000 class.  A proposal was approved for an AA in Criminal Justice. 

Dr. Cheek submitted a request for an AS in Exercise and Health Sciences.  It was approved with no comments. 

Dr. Cheek requested the approval for three new courses in Recreation.  All were approved and included in an 

approval to add an Area F in Recreation and Leisure Services.  The request for an AS in Recreation and Leisure 

Services was approved.   

Dr. Cheek, as the Correll Scholar’s Program Director, requested the approval for a new course in the Correll Scholars 

Program, the COSP 2101.  It was approved as presented. 

The meeting was adjourned with no other business pending. 

Submitted by Dr. Tim Goodman, APCC Chair 


